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Haringey Children’s Community Health Service                           

 

 

6.1.13 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers (those who haven’t yet completed this permission!!) 

 

Multidisciplinary Team Working at The Brook 

 

Please find attached a copy of the Protocol for Multidisciplinary (MD) working at The Brook. 

This is a way of ensuring a Team Around the Child approach to working with all pupils, so 

that all information is shared as appropriate and there is a level of consistent communication 

between the Team members. 

 

Throughout the school year, every other Wednesday at The Brook, from 12.30pm – 2.00pm 

the MDT meets to discuss particular students from a health, safety or safeguarding 

perspective. 

 

Please confirm below that you are happy in principle for the The Brook MDT to include your 

child in discussions when required. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Margaret Sumner 

Headteacher 

 

................................................................................................................................................. 

 

Multidisciplinary Team Working at The Brook Consent 

 

Name: ................................................................ (Student) 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  Date …………………… 

 

 

Name …………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)    
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